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09/02/2018 

Dear Parents 

The Department of Education and Skills has approved the appointment of Conack Construction Ltd to 
construct a new school building here in Clondrohid. 

Construction of the school is scheduled to commence on Monday February 19th next. The schedule of works 
indicates a completion date for the project in June 2019. 

During the construction phase, parking spaces in the school car park will be limited. Alternative parking during 
the school day is available in the nearby church car park and in the area near Clann Aire. 

Mindful that the construction phase will generate significant extra heavy traffic you are requested to note the 
following: 

• Pupils walking to school from the church car park or from the Clann Aire parking area must be 
accompanied by an adult. The same applies to pupils at the end of the school day. 

• School staff will park their cars along the eastern side of the church car park, in the area nearest to the 
post office. 

• The road area directly in front of the school can only be used for a quick drop off or collection. You 
should not park along this area for any longer period. 

• The primary entrance for all construction traffic will be through the school car park. Please do not park 
in front of this entrance at any time. 

• Discuss with your child the importance of road safety guidelines, taking additional measures as 
appropriate. 

For the duration of the construction period, the Board of Management is making the playground areas of the 
current school available for parking purposes to people who wish to access Community Hall facilities, following 
school closure each day. 

Your fullest co-operation and support is requested at this exciting time for our entire school community. 
Delivery of this major project will ensure state of the art education facilities for our current school community 
and indeed for generations yet to come. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Con Lehane, Principal  
 


